
From: Nathaniel Liu
To: Dock, Joel
Subject: Photos of work
Date: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 7:56:05 AM

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

This email is per request from Steve Stowers.

I am attaching photos of work that has been done in the back of my yard.  We have had concerns with damage to fence and tree as well as a low point away from the house that looks like it will likely pool water in the yard.
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Thanks,
Nathaniel Liu
7007 Windham PKWY
Sent from my iPhone


